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Meeting with Hugh Sturgess
Monday 14th January 2013
1:00pm
Werneth Primary Care Centre

Minutes

	Present:
	Dr. Hugh Sturgess
	OW

	
	Caroline Mitchell – Practice Manager
	PW

	
	Vikki Thompson - Administrator
	CO

	
	FC
	AA

	
	CO
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	Apologies:
	
	


	
	Agenda Item


	Action

	
	Dr Sturgess introduced himself to the group and explained the purpose and function of this meeting was to explain more on the upcoming developments of the CCG (Clinical Commissioning Group) and new structure.

He explained that a CCG are groups of GPs that from April 2013 will be responsible for planning and designing local health services in England. They will do this by 'commissioning' or buying health and care services 
As of 1st April 2013 the CCG will take over from the Primary Care Trust which will close down on 31st March 2013 like all PCT’s around the country.  They will be responsible for deciding how around £375m of taxpayers’ money is spent on Oldham people                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

The CCG will make decisions based on NHS and medical 

knowledge and experience,  whether services improve health,  whether they provide a good experience for the people who use them and whether they provide good value for money.

	

	
	How are practices are going to be involved

Dr Sturgess stated that all members of the CCG are from within our organisation and there are lots of opportunities to get involved.

Practices will be working closely with the CCG to maximise outcomes and efficiencies

AA asked are there predictable costs in GP Practices

HS replied by saying we can only predict fixed and variable budgets

?? asked what the nil growth costs will be

HS explained that efficiencies will provide savings  
	

	
	Long term condition programme
HS explained that the Long Term Condition Programme is a GP-led care programme that aims to reduce hospital admissions for patients with long-term conditions to improve the quality of care

Every practice shares population information regularly with the CCG, from this the top 5% algo rhythms are looked at in detail

	

	
	Any other business:

CM suggested that in future it may be a good idea to create a cluster patient participation group with other practices to share ideas and best practice. From this we could all benefit in various ways

The group agreed that this would be a good idea to implement

	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Danson Family Practice : December 2012

